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To Whom it May Concern,  

 

RE: PP-2021/7404 

 

Ausgrid would like to thank you for seeking input and feedback regarding this planning proposal.  

 

Ausgrid requires that due consideration be given to the compatibility of proposed development with 

existing Ausgrid infrastructure, particularly in relation to risks of electrocution, fire risks, Electric & 

Magnetic Fields (EMFs), noise, visual amenity and other matters that may impact on Ausgrid or the 

development.   

 

Ausgrid has no comment to make regarding this planning proposal (Re zoning) at this point in time.  

Ausgrid however does look forward to reviewing future Development Application submissions for any 

development attached to this proposal and will then provide further feedback accordingly.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me for further information.  

Regards,   

 

 

Paul Nakhle - Portfolio Manager - Asset Protection | Transmission Services  

02 9269 7587 | 0419 631 174 

 




